Dear Colleague,

I am pleased to announce that the authority has made a key appointment to our senior management structure today.

Mark S Williams has been appointed as the Corporate Director for Economy and Environment.

This appointment will bring additional strength and stability to the Corporate Management Team, ensuring the required capacity and leadership capability is available to move the authority forward.

I'm sure you would like to join me in congratulating Mark on his appointment and I very much look forward to continuing to work closely with Mark and the other members of CMT to build on our achievements of the past few years.

Regards
Christina Harrhy
Chief Executive